Prescription Dropbox

The Hubbard Police Department now has a Prescription Dropbox to take your old prescription
drugs. The drop box was awarded to the Hubbard Police Department through a generous grant
from National Association of Drug Diversion Investigators (NADDI). The drop box is located at
City Hall in the Council Chambers and is available for use during normal business hours. Our

goal is to keep prescription drugs out the hands of our children and keep our drinking water
clear from contamination.

The drop box DOES NOT accept: liquids, syringes, over the counter medication, vitamins,
supplements, band aids, medical wraps, or non - prescription related bags.

If you have any questions, please contact the Hubbard Police Department at 503-981-8738.


http://www.cityofhubbard.org/police/page/prescription-dropbox

